








  
 

Thanksgiving Prayer 
Dear God, Thank you for your 

amazing power and work in our 
lives,  

thank you for your goodness and for your blessings 
over us.  

Thank you for your great love and care.  
Thank you for your sacrifice so that we might have 

freedom and life. Forgive us for when we don't 
thank you enough, for who you are, for all that you 

do, for all that you've given.  
Help us to set our eyes and our hearts on you afresh.  
Renew our spirits, fill us with your peace and joy.  
We love you and we need you, this day and every 

day.  
We give you praise and thanks, for You alone are 

worthy!   In Jesus' Name, Amen.  
 

CCD GRADES 1-6 
NEXT CCD Classes:  

Monday, November 20th and Tuesday, 
November 21st 

 
 

 
Communal and Individual  

Penance Service 
Please mark your calendars. First 
Communion children will be receiving 

the Sacrament of First Penance on Saturday, 
December 9th at 12:30 pm in the church. 
 

 

Home Study CCD  
We still have Home Study Books 
ready for pick up in the Religious 
Education office located in the Parish 
Center. Please pick them up ASAP 
and follow the directions included with your 
book. All chapters along with the online chapter 
reviews needs to be completed no later than 
February 27th.  
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Confirmation Candidates 
The Fall Confirmation Program  

 

Next Class:   Monday, November 27th 
from 4:00-5:15 pm 

*** Please mark your calendars for the 
Confirmation Retreat on Sunday, December10th. 

This is a mandatory retreat for all Confirmation 
Candidates. 

 
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
“Senior Christmas Social” 

AMBS Gym 
Friday, December 15, 2017 

from 10:00 to 11:30 am 
 

RELIGIOUS ITEMS  
If you are in need of a gift of rosaries, cards or other 
religious items, please stop by the Religious Education 
Office in the Parish Center to see what is available.  All 
proceeds benefit the Sisters of Saint Joseph retirement 
community. 
 

COMMUNITY THRIFT SHOP  
God bless you for sharing your new or gently used items 
with us. All donations may be brought to the shed in the 
back of the parking lot. The key is at the Parish Center.  
Every donation is a blessing to the Sisters of Saint 
Joseph Retirement community.   

Please do not donate summer clothing at this time. 

Chair Exercises 
Postponed until Further Notice 

Tuesday Mornings  
from 10:00 - 11:00 am 

The donation is $10.00.  Eve St. John is 
the instructor. 

SENIOR MINISTRY 

Junior High Notes! 
 I would like to wish everyone a very Happy 
Thanksgiving.  Let us take a moment to think of 
the many blessings we have  to be thankful for.  
I am thankful for this opportunity to get to 
know you and your children through our reli-
gious education program here at Most Blessed 
Sacrament. 

I cannot believe that our 2017 session of 
religious education classes are almost half over!  
Time goes by very quickly!  Home study stu-
dents, please remember to keep working on 
your books.   
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Special Noon Mass 
 A special mass and a support group meeting 
for all who are affected by the disease of 
alcoholism will take place at Church of St. Mary, 
20 Legion Place, Closter, NJ on Saturday, 
November 18 at 12:00 noon.   
 Mass is offered for the support, healing and 
recovery of not only the man/woman directly 
affected with the abuse of alcohol and/or drugs, 
but also for anyone involved in the life of the 
alcoholic or drug addict.  For information please 
call 201-768-7565.  
 

Comedy Night 
St. Joseph Regional H.S. Performing Arts program 
invites you to an evening fundraiser full of laughs, 
food, and friends to benefit SJR Performing Arts 
Choreographing our Future Rehearsal Space 
Renovation Project. Thursday, November 30 at 
7:00  pm. Admission $50 per person. Three 
Professional Comedians, Delicious Hors 
D'Oeuvres, Desserts, Beverages, Auction, and 
Raffles! Purchase tickets online: sjr.booktix.com or 
mail check payable to: St. Joseph Regional H.S., 
40 Chestnut Ridge Rd., Montvale, NJ 07645. 
Please include the number of guests. 
 

Nativity’s Broadway Extravaganza 
Church of the Nativity, Midland Park, NJ 

Sunday, December 10 at 3:00 pm 
With Ciaran Sheehan, Phantom of the Opera, 

Carousel 
For ticket information contact 201-444-6362 or 

Nativityparish.reception@gmail.com 
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On-line Bible Survey 

Pope Francis has called on Christians to consult the Bible 
with the same frequency as they might consult their 
cellphones for messages. The Pope urged those present 
to give the Bible the same place in daily life as cellphones 
and asked: “What would happen if we turned back when 
we forget it, if we opened it more times a day, if we read 
the message of God contained in the Bible the way we 
read messages on our cellphones?”    Please take the 
time to respond to a brief online survey on the Bible and 
help us better understand the interest and need of our 
parish communities with respect to the Bible.   The 
anonymous survey can be taken on your phone or 
computer at:   
h t t p s : / / s u r v e y . r e s e a r c h . b i b l e / j f e / f o r m /
SV_3ecNsVFfNYLTWG9. 
 

The survey will be open from November 12-24.  It will 
take only a few minutes and will give us valuable insighs 
for planning.  Thanks so much! 
 

Please note there will be an Archdiocesan Bible 
Conference on April 14, 2018 at Mother Seton Regional 
High School, Clark, N.J. – details to follow in early 2018. 

Catholic Cemeteries  
When we are baptized, we are brought to a sacred place, 
a Catholic Church. When a loved one dies, we take them 
to another sacred place, a Catholic Cemetery, where they 
wait for our resurrected Lord and his promise of eternal 
life. The Archdiocese of Newark’s Catholic Cemeteries 
are sacred places, blessed and set aside as final resting 
places. Today, many burial arrangements are made in 
advance. Do you have your family’s burial place pre-
planned? This decision affects every family.  
 

Catholic Cemeteries suggests you make this decision 
now when you can do so calmly and thoughtfully. Come 
and see these beautiful holy places by visiting an upcom-
ing open house. Review the many options available and 
take advantage of open house savings. Begin your pre-
arrangement discussion with Catholic Cemeteries today. 
For more information visit www.CemeteryMinistry.org. 

CHURCH OF THE MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Most Reverend John W. Flesey, Pastor 
Rev. John Job, Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Joseph O’Brien, O.Carm., Weekend Assistant 
The Salesians of Don Bosco, Weekend Assistants 
Sister Rose Marie Kean, SSJ, Pastoral Associate 
Krista M. Pastor, Director of R.E., Gr. 1-9 & Local Safe 
     Environment Coordinator 
Diane Triolo, R.E. Coordinator, 1-6 & Confirmation 
Pat Wuensch, R..E. Coordinator, Junior High 7th & 8th 
Lauren Longo, Office of the Bishop 
Thomas Altonjy, Principal 
Elaine Lerch, Business Administrator 
David Mauillo, Music Director-Choirs/Organist 
Valerie Torkelson, Director of Music-Programming/Cantor 
 
MASSES: 
Saturdays:      Mass at 5:30 pm 
Sundays:        7:30, 9:00, 10:30 am & Noon 
Holy Days:      Consult Bulletin for Times 
Week Days:    6:45 & 9:15 am 
Saturdays:      9:00 am; Recitation of the Rosary after Mass 
                       each weekday and Saturdays. 
First Fridays:  9:15 am  Mass of Exposition, Eucharistic 
                       Adoration until 4:00 pm  
First Saturdays:  Recitation of the Rosary after the 9:00 am  
                           Mass 

Parish Center          School                 Rel.  Ed.             Convent                            
891-4200              891-4250              891-8390           891-1836 
              web site:  www.mostblessedsacrament.ws 
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